SCHOOL SAFETY PATROL

Fox Creek School is pleased to re-introduce the AMA School Safety Patrol program!

For the past two years the program has been suspended because of COVID
restrictions. Student volunteers from Grade 5 have been trained to use signs and
voice signals to help all students safely cross the street.

Ms. Tamara Czinkota is often outside with her students as they learn their new
leadership role. The students are assisting with the 2 crosswalks in the front of the
school. Please pay attention to our reflective safety vests and our stop signs!



